
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Tuesday 23rd April 2024 
 

Dear Parents  
 

Key Stage 2 visit to the National Memorial Arboretum, Alrewas 
 
We have arranged an exciting visit for our Year 5 and 6 pupils to the National Memorial Arboretum 
on Tuesday 2nd July 2024.  
 
Together with Royal British Legion, pupils will take part in a range of practical workshops to help them 
develop new skills to support their personal and cultural development. 

  
This interactive event is a wonderfully unique opportunity for pupils to learn about UK 
Remembrance and its place in their lives today.  Set in the educational, inspirational and natural 
environment of the National Memorial Arboretum, these Teaching Remembrance Days bring 
Remembrance to life for children in new, creative and diverse ways.  Whilst there, our pupils will 
also get the opportunity explore the arboretum.  

 
Pupils will be out of school for the full day, leaving promptly at 8.50am. They will be arriving back 
at school at approximately 3.00pm. Please ensure that your child is sent in the appropriate school 
uniform, sensible shoes and coat. Pupils will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or 
food containing nuts please). Pupils on free school meals can have a packed lunch provided by the 
school – orders must be placed with the kitchen by Wednesday 26th June 2024. If your child suffers 
from travel sickness please ensure you give them a sickness tablet and inform a member of staff.  
 
Being fully subsided by both external funding and the school, there will be no cost to parents for 
this visit.   
 
As with all school visits, places are offered on an educational visit is conditional and may 
subsequently be reviewed by the Senior Leadership Team if a pupil’s presence is identified as being 
potentially prejudicial to the health and safety of those participating in the visit. 

 
The children will have an amazing day and will create the lasting memories that make their time at 
school so special and rewarding.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs V Twynham 
Teacher / Lead for R.E.  

http://rbl.org/

